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My name is Sally and I grew up very near to the proposed Plasrefine Pty Ltd site. 
SSD - 9409987 

Although I am not opposed to the idea of a plasrefine plant I do have serious reservations about this site and Mr Lyu 
who will run the plant. 
Firstly I do not feel confident of the safety of toxic particles escaping into the air and with the highland winds these 
particles could blow into residential areas of all of Wingecarribee. This has been put forth by a study from Ethos 
Urban. 
There is no adequate details of how the toxic sludge and waste water will be contained. And the pure water from 
this region feeds into Warragamba dam which feeds into the Sydney water. 
Fire hazards are another huge concern which if one occurred it would send up extremely toxic smoke. A plasrefine 
plant in Somerton Victoria has been shut done due to fire hazard. 
Finally Mr Lyn is being punished by the Chinese EPA for violations in his role of water management. 
Also the light pollution from all the external light on the building will cast light pollution in a rural area. 
To conclude I feel this plasrefine plant  hasn’t met environmental standards and should not go ahead.  
We really need to protect the natute and water that we have. 
Thank you for taking the time to read this Sallyanne mckern 

Sent from my iPhone 




